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SPONSOR: Representative Miera

BILL SHORT TITLE: Public Appraiser Qualifications

CONFLICTS, DUPLICATES, COMPANIONS: 

DESCRIPTION: Under current statutes, the Department certifies individuals as qualified for public appraisal work based on successful completion of courses offered by the International Association of Assessing Officers (IAOO). The proposed measure would also allow certification to be the result of courses and standards promulgated by the Appraisal Foundation.

EFFECTIVE DATE: Not specified – assume 90 days after adjournment (June 15, 2001).

FISCAL IMPACT (Thousands of dollars): No significant impacts on state or local revenue sources would result from enactment of the proposed measure.

ADMINISTRATIVE IMPACT: The proposed measure would impose no significant administrative impacts on the Department or local governments.

TECHNICAL ISSUES: none
OTHER IMPACTS AND ISSUES:

The Appraisal Foundation is a well-established and respected institution. There is no particular reason why the Department should not work with the Foundation, as well as the IAOO, in certifying appraisers.




















































